
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                           Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                      Web: www.spa-education.org 

25th April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the Summer term. It has been great to see the pupils returning this week 

and enjoying being back in their classes and back into the school routine even with it being a 

shorter week this week.   

 

Local Offer 

Just a reminder to regularly check https://eequ.org/southwarkshortbreaks for opportunities of 

activities outside of school. Places can be booked through this link and Southwark update 

the local offer regularly. I will also of course continue to notify you of any new activities that 

we are told about when we receive additional updates. 

 

Weather 

The forecast for next week is looking hot and sunny. Please feel free to send in sun cream in 

your child’s bag and we will make sure that it is applied before going outside. Please do label 

jumpers and additional items of clothing with your child’s name to help us in getting the right 

clothing home with the right students. 

 

Family Support 

Just a reminder that Harriet has returned from her maternity leave so if you need to speak to 

a family support worker it is Harriet that you need to ask for.   

 

Have a lovely weekend.   

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Erin McCarthy  

Head of School 

https://eequ.org/southwarkshortbreaks

